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Christopher Cooney

From: Betty Leland
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 1:18 PM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Your PFL ruling

Good Morning: 
 
               Please place the attached e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 
150001. 
 
Thanks. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Brandon Berretta [mailto:brandonbe@me.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 11:07 AM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Your PFL ruling 
 
Commissioner Graham, 
First let me say how disgusted I am with your decision to allow FPL to charge its customers for UNSAFE and 
ENVIRONMENTALLY stupid fracking activities and to do so WITHOUT regulatory supervision.  You are worthless, have 
you not picked up a paper in the cities and towns that report on how fracking has ruined local aquifers?!?  I guess it's too 
hard for you to say no to a major corporation who foots your bills...  You disgust me and we have no room for people 
like you in our state government!  Start job hunting!   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandon 
 
Brandon Berretta 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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